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WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND 

TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION, 

 

  Complainant, 

 

v. 

 

PUGET SOUND PILOTS, 

 

  Respondent. 

 

DOCKET TP-190976 

 

 

COMMISSION STAFF’S RESPONSE 

TO LATE-FILED PETITION TO 

INTERVENE OF PACIFIC YACHT 

MANAGEMENT 

 

 

1  On January 14, 2020, Pacific Yacht Management (Pacific Yacht) late-filed a Petition 

to Intervene in Docket TP-190976. On January 15, the Utilities and Transportation 

Commission issued a Notice of Opportunity to Respond to Pacific Yacht’s Petition to 

Intervene. Commission Staff has reviewed the petition and does not oppose Pacific Yacht’s 

intervention.  

DATED January 22, 2020. 
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ROBERT W. FERGUSON  
Attorney General 
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Office of the Attorney General 
Utilities and Transportation Division 
P.O. Box 40128 
Olympia, WA  98504-0128 
(360) 664-1225 
harry.fukano@utc.wa.gov 
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